
From: Ronald Annis   

Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 10:49 AM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Demolition of 187 Wharncliffe Rd North - waiting for consent 

Unfortunately I will be in Florida at the time of the hearing. If you could pass along my opinion that the 

owner of 187 Wharncliffe Rd North has made no effort to make the necessary repairs or in anyway 

maintained the property and is intentionally letting the property deteriorate to support his request for 

demolition I would appreciate you advising of my objection to the owners application . Thank you. 

Ron Annis 

 


